
IF YOU WERE SUMMONED FOR JURY DUTY ON 

MARCH 30TH 

 

PLEASE BE AWARE YOUR JURY SERVICE HAS BEEN CANCELLED 
AND YOU DO NOT NEED TO REPORT TO THE COURTHOUSE. 

 

THE COURT ATTEMPTED TO CONTACT ALL JURORS THROUGH 
THE MAIL AND ON OUR JURY MESSAGE LINE. 

 

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS HAS CAUSED. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING 

 AND COMMITMENT TO SERVE AS A JUROR. 


